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October 20, 2014
CITY CLERKS QFFICE

City of Manitowoc

Parks and Recreation Committee
c/o Alderman Jason Sladky

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re: 2015 Wisconsin American Legion Baseball State Tournament
Manitowoc American Legion Baseball

Dear Alderman Sladky:

Please be advised that Manitowoc American Legion Baseball has been selected
as the host for the 2015 Wisconsin American Legion Baseball 17-under State
Tournament. Teams throughout Wisconsin will compete for an opportunity to advance
to the eight team double elimination tournament in Manitowoc which will be held at
Manitowoc Municipal Field on July 22™ through July 26™, 2015.

The 2015 Wisconsin American Legion Baseball State Tournament brings
excitement to the local baseball community along with providing exposure for the
Manitowoc community and economy to the participants and their families who will be
visiting the Lakeshore area during the tournament. As the participating teams typically
only play a single game each day, there is an opportunity for the participants and their
families to engage in various tourist and/or recreational activities within our community.

As part of the welcoming gift we will be providing to each participating team
various items including, but not limited to, tourist information from the Manitowoc Area
Visitor & Convention Bureau, coupons for discounts at local restaurants, admission
certificates for local museums, and other relevant information for visitors regarding our
community. | would also like to offer the participants and their families the opportunity
to visit the Manitowoc Family Aquatic Center and/or Mini Golf Course. | would
appreciate it if the City of Manitowoc would please consider providing a coupon for free
or reduced admission to the participants to one or both of these venues. Allowing the
participants to attend would provide a great family activity to enjoy within our community
and provide additional attendance along with increased revenue in the form of
concessions or admissions at both facilities.
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If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact me. | look forward to working with the City of Manitowoc in an effort to promote
our community and provide a quality experience to the participants and their families

who will visit the Lakeshore area from July 22 — 26, 2015.

Very truly yours,

SALUTZ & SALUTZ LLP

Direct Cine: (920) 482-1723

KPS:ls _
cc: Mayor Justin Nickels
Ms. Denise Larson



